Andrew Leon

From: Evan Maxim

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 4:34 PM

To: Andrew Leon; Mona Davis

Subject: FW: New cell phone tower adjacent to Ellis Pond
FYI

Regards,

Evan Maxim

Director

City of Mercer Island - Community Planning & Development
206.275.7732 | mercergov.org/CPD |

Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (chapter 42.56 RCW).

If you would like a public record, please fill out a public records request at https://mercerisland.nextrequest.com/.

From: City Manager <citymanager@mercergov.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 3:17 PM

To: Evan Maxim <evan.maxim@mercergov.org>

Subject: FW: New cell phone tower adjacent to Ellis Pond

Hi Evan,
This was sent to the CityManager email.

Best,
Amanda

From: Bob Schor <bobschor@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 11:47 AM

To: City Manager <citymanager@mercergov.org>
Subject: New cell phone tower adjacent to Ellis Pond

My wife, Debbie, and | strongly oppose the placement of the Verizon Ellis Pond Cell Phone tower as we think it would
negatively impact our neighborhood bordering Ellis Pond. We currently have no utility poles, wires or lights in our
neighborhood. We would very much like to preserve the character of the area surrounding Ellis Pond. We feel a 35 foot
tower erected at the location would be detrimental to our neighborhood. We strongly urge the City to work with
Verizon to find a reasonable alternative to placing this tower and any projected wiring it may entail. We appreciate
what the City of Mercer Island is doing to be sensitive to the concerns of its local residents.

We have lived on the Island for over 40 years.



Thank you for your consideration and support of this matter.

Sincerely,

Robert and Deborah Schor
9261 SE 46th St.



